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1 - Identify implementable 
short-term and mid-term projects 
that will provide relief for the 
travelers in this corridor

The County identified eighteen 
intersections to analyze

2 - Provided recommendations for 
prioritizing segments along the 
10 mile corridor to widen from a 
two-lane road to a four-lane road

Study Purpose



The Process

• Initiated February 2019

• Two meetings with GDOT District 6 staff



• Reviewed Existing Traffic 
Congestion

• Projected Future Traffic 
Volumes for both 10-year and 
20-year periods

• Growth rate of 3% for 10 years; 
followed by growth rate of 
1.5% for 10 years

Corridor Conditions



• Reviewed Crash Hot Spots

• Crash rate of 489 crashes per 
100 million vehicles miles is 
below the statewide average

• Predominant crash types:

• 52% rear-end

• 22% angle

Corridor Conditions



Corridor Conditions

SR 140 Volumes and Capacity



• Based on existing and 
projected traffic volumes

• 5 segments within Cherokee 
County

• Short-term and mid-term 
intersection projects are 
intended to be compatible 
with the future widening

Widening Prioritization



Intersection Recommendations

Early success – GDOT pursuing 3 projects

Identified 19 projects

• 3 GDOT pursuing as Quick Response

• 3 currently underway (2 County, 1 GDOT)

• Recommended modification to 1 existing project

• 13 projects to be programmed



Intersection Recommendations
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EXISTING PROPOSED
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Next Steps

ARC project solicitation

ARC project solicitation

ARC project solicitation

ARC project solicitation


